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REPORT CARDS Please take the time to go over report cards with your students this 
weekend, sign, and return with your Friday folder on Monday.  If you would like a conference 
with any of the middle school teachers, please contact them directly. 
 
MOXI FIELD TRIP We have scheduled a fun field trip for April to MOXI, the new Museum 
of Exploration and Innovation in Santa Barbara.  We will be going as a whole middle school.  
Please note there is a $5 entrance fee for each student (regular $14), so please send in 
money as soon as you can to complete our reservation.  Also, please let me know if you can 
drive. Permission slips are in the folder today. 
 
MUCH ADO ABOUT NOTHING/ZODO’S Thank you so much to the parents who helped 
drive and chaperone our students to Santa Ynez and Zodo’s this Thursday and Friday.  
Thank yous to Mike and Ruthann Morrison, Karen Bell, Andrea Krautmann, Nancy Coglizer, 
Liz Rosedale, Ron Macleod, Meredith Sodomka, John Eck, Teri Green and Mary Pat 
Whitney for their time and effort. We all enjoyed the romance/comedy set in the 1920s and 
were truly inspired by the young talent who conveyed deep understanding and an impressive 
portrayal of the Shakespearean characters.  In return the director was pleased with the 
behavior of our audience as well as their thoughtful questions and comments. 
 
PI DAY – Thank yous to parents who sent in pies for pi Day.   
 
BOOK CLUB We had a great book club meeting in February. Our next book club is 
scheduled for March 27th from 7pm-8pm at the Nafzigers.  We will be discussing Rebel of 
the Sands by Alwyn Hamilton.  This adventurous desert fantasy won’t disappoint as it takes 
the reader on an action-packed adventure. See attached flyer.   
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS SCHOLARSHIP: Please check the Wednesday e-baggie for the 
scholarship form.   
 
FAMILY MASS The second grade will be leading the family mass at 10am on Sunday.  
School families are encouraged to attend.     
  
ALL DAY READING DAY We will be having another all day reading day on Monday, March 
27th.  Look ahead and be prepared to get a lot of extra reading in that day.  You may bring in 
pillows or blankets to get comfortable to read.   
 
  
 
 
  
 

 

The week ahead   
03/20 –  Monday Band/No PE/Electives     
03/21  –  Tuesday PE/Spanish/Electives/Study Hall   
03/22  –  Wednesday Spanish/Conclusion section due     
03/23  –  Thursday PE/Electives/Study Hall      
03/24  –  Friday  Spanish/2pm dismissal 
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